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Each child is uniquely created and loved by God. 

” www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Our School Christian Values are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation 

and Compassion.   

This week we found out  about the commonwealth Games values 

Attendance 

We are always challenged to have the best attendance we can and 

our target this year is 97%.  Do remember that we close our gates at 

8:50 everyday and we finish at 3pm.  

This Week… 

On Saturday our Year 6 Enterprise teams took over Tun-

bridge Wells Centre and raised an amazing £395!  A huge 

thank you to all those who came and supported them.  

Once they have returned their initial costs they  will be de-

ciding on a treat to end their 

term. 

Staying with Year 6 they went this week to visit their new Schools 

and meet some new friends.  We also met our new Acorns who 

joined us this week to find out a little about their new classroom. 

 

 

Wacky Hair 

On Friday 15th July, we are inviting all St Barnabas pupils to come to 

school with a hair do that is wacky, wild and as creative as possible! 

 

This year we are not asking for a cash donation. Instead, please could 

you bring in a new and unopened bottle of something delicious, fancy 

or useful. These items will then be used to stock the PTFA tombola at 

the Late Summer Fair which we are planning for Saturday 17th Septem-

ber.  

http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk


Keeping in contact 

If you would like to contact your child’s class teacher here are the class email addresses.  If it is an urgent 

matter please contact the School office. 

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  Lilac: lilac@st-st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Reminders 

Please remember we are a nut free school.  

 

Earrings should be studs or not in children’s ears especially on PE days. 

 

No bracelets or necklaces. 

 

Please can all children bring in a water bottle everyday 

Have a lovely weekend!  A message from John to thank everyone for their kind wishes and 

concern.  He is slowly on the mend and looks forward to being back with us soon. 

 

Best wishes 

Moira Duncombe                        @StBarnabasSchoolTW 

Friday Worship 

On a Friday our worship is all about celebration.  We share our stars of the 

week, children who are in our Golden books for showing our School Values, 

team points and any other celebrations from our School community.   

Well done to the following for being our Stars this week: Dylan, Lacie, Yas-

min, Christian, Alicia, Maryam, Jake, Oliwier, Aimee, Daisy, Una, Crisemar 

Daniel, Aabahn, Josh and Lara. 

Thank you also to our Year 2 and Year 4 Parents who came and helped out at their respective 

trips. 

Team points winners were Saints.   

PE kits should be in School everyday but especially on: 

Acorn Class: Monday and Wednesday    Willow Class: Wednesday and Thursday 

Beech Class: Wednesday and Thursday    Maple Class: Thursday and Friday 

Chestnut Class: Monday       Lilac Class: Wednesday and Thursday 

Oak: Monday  




